The spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19) has generated understandable concerns in our community.

We are OPEN and here to help meet all of your hearing healthcare needs. The health and safety of our
patients and staff continues to be of utmost importance at the Hearing Center. With that in mind, we:

e continue to limit the number of patients in our office so that social distancing protocals can be
easily maintained.

* continue to screen patients for COVID-19 symptoms, require all visitors to wear a mask and have
their temperature taken upon arrival to the office.

s thoroughly clean ali patient rooms after every use by using a medical-grade sanitizing solution
and then closing off the room for a minimum of 15 minutes while a Molekule PECO filter purifies
the air.

s continue to offer CURBSIDE appointments. CURBSIDE appointments allow you to stay in your car
while your hearing aids are being cleaned and serviced or while you are getting supplies.

s offer TELEHEALTH visits to review cleaning and care and even programming of your hearing aids
if available in your hearing aid technology piatform.

s continue to monitor the health of all employees and require all employees to wear a mask and
staff members who provide direct patient care to wear medical grade gloves while working with
patients.




